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           8th November 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Y2 Hope Journey Trip – Wednesday 7th December 2022 

Year 2 will be attending the Hope Journey at Kelsall Methodist Chapel on the morning of 
Wednesday 7th December. They will leave school at 9.00 am and return in time for lunch.  This 
journey is a presentation of the Nativity, which will include participation by the children in activities 
retelling the event. Children need to wear their school uniform. Drinks and snacks will be provided 
at the Chapel during the visit. 

We ask for a contribution of £6.70 towards the cost of transport.  Please log on to SchoolMoney to 
give your consent and make payment by Monday 5th December. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kind regards. 
 

Mrs McShane 

Year 2 Class Teacher 
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